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Projects/Advocacy
● Know Your Rights online panel
● Mask distribution proposal
● Statement regarding McGill’s return to classes
● Working with Councilors Javed and Coussa on feasibility of SSMU-run notetaking

○ Consultations have suggested that SSMU running this initiative itself might be an
inefficient use of resources, but that it might be beneficial to see how SSMU can
support faculty and department level note-taking programs.

● Supporting individual students with exam issues
○ An increase in issues with the OSD administering final exams

● Assisted with distribution of statement in support of Ms. Anvari
○ Thank you to the McGill Coalition Against Bill 21 for writing such a great message of

support!

Meetings
● Senate Caucus
● Senate
● SSMU-LIF check-in
● Ad-Hoc Committee for COVID  Academic Planning and Policies
● Check-in with SSMU, MCSS, PGSS
● Check-in with DPSLL Labeau, MCSS, PGSS
● Board of Governors
● Check-in with OER Coord
● Check-in with Indigenous Affairs Commissioner

Governance
● Senate Caucus (weekly, Tuesdays 6-7 pm)
● New SRRAC on-boarded!

○ Thank you to Adrienne for her years of service


